
Quarterly Report (July - September 2007):  
 
A kick-off meeting was held on Wednesday July 25, at the conclusion of 
the ADC40 Summer Meeting in San Luis Obispo. Prior to the meeting FHWA 
sent out a revised compiled listing of all previously received 
enhancements for the FHWA TNM.  This revised version indicated which 
items the FHWA has already completed or planning on completing.  The 
TAC member were asked to review the document and come to the kick-off 
meeting with enhancements they would like to see incorporated into the 
FHWA TNM.  The kick-off meeting was attended by each of the TAC 
members, Volpe investigators and FHWA.  The TAC members identified 5 
enhancements which were provided in priority order.  Volpe with their 
code programmer discussed these enhancement following the kick-off 
meeting and identified the associated tasks for each enhancement, which 
are presented in the work plan.   
 
 
 


